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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

28/02/2019  11:25:032019/0725/P SUPPRT Fortune Green and 

West Hampstead 

NDF

“Fortune Green and West Hampstead NDF supports this application.   The mansard roof largely matches 

neighbouring existing or approved mansard roofs and the application includes more restoration of the original 

facade of the pub than all previous applications. We believe that the development will help to maintain the 

economic viability of the pub, which in turn will support the economy of Mill Lane.”

28/02/2019  23:31:422019/0725/P OBJ Joanne Scott I have concerns that the Mansard roof extension will be overdevelopment of the building. If this application is 

granted the planning officer should ensure that the original Victorian roof details are preserved, rather then 

demolishing the roof and rebuilding an exact replica.
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